
 
 
October 2, 2015 
 
Mr. Steve Joseph, P.E. 
Director, Department of Public Utilities 
City of Hollywood 
1621 North 14th Avenue 
Hollywood, FL 33020 
 
Re: Workers’ Compensation Exemption 
 
Dear Mr. Joseph: 
 
This letter is to certify that my firm, Lighthouse Utility Consulting, Inc., is a non-construction entity with 
less than four employees; therefore I am exempt from workers’ compensation requirements per Florida 
Statues. 
 
Very truly yours, 

 
Jonathan Varnes 
Principal 
Lighthouse Utility Consulting 


